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Report from the City Engineer recommending the City Manager be authorized to submit a letter to the
NHDOT in regards to project “Concord 41468,” in the Ten Year Plan, requesting consideration be
given to improve and expand the existing pedestrian walkway on the I-93 Northbound Bridge
(136/117) over the Merrimack River, that connects East Concord (Exit 16) to New Hampshire
Technical Institute.

File #: 23-0798, Version: 1

City of Concord Printed on 5/17/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

